
 
OAKLAND HOUSING AUTHORITY 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

Safety Bulletin 
 

     This is a reminder to tenants in buildings with a 

telecom security entry system to: 
 

1. Always know whom you are letting inside 

the building. 

 

2. Never let anyone in who tells you the 

person they are visiting does not have a 

working telephone. 

 

3. Never let anyone borrow your access card. 

Building access cards found on persons 

who are not tenants will be confiscated. 

 

4. If you see any person putting items in the 

doors to prevent them from closing, call 

the police and tell them what doors have 

been left unsecured. 
 

Remember this is our building; we are responsible for our neighbors’ 

safety as well as our own. We can work together to keep our building 

a safe place to live. 
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